
THE VAUGHN FAMILY  

Missionaries to Idaho 
  
October/November/ December 2024 
  
  
Dear Pastor and Church, 
  
 As we get ready to start a new year, we are thankful that God has 
given us the opportunity to serve him here in Idaho. We look 
forward to what God is going to do in our lives and the lives of 
precious people God has sent to the church. Continue to pray for 
this area that God move on this town. 
  
   As of my last prayer letter the opportunity to preach in the prison 
here in Orofino is still on hold, but God has opened the door to 
another prison about 30 minutes from here. As of right now we are 
allowed in one Saturday a month to preach the Gospel to the 
prisoners there. Pray that God will work on those men’s hearts that 
they will see their need of salvation.  
  
    We want to thank you for your prayers and your financial 
support and may God bless you greatly. May our churches see the 
need for missions throughout the world and also on our own 
shores.   
                                  
                                In Christ's service, 
  
                                      Daniel Vaughn 
               
                                 The Vaughn Family 

  
         “The Gospel is only the good news if it gets there in time” 
  



  
  
  
  

  
  

  
          

  
  
  
  

           
               
                                                    
  

  
  
               
  
         
                                                      
               
  
  
 

  
 

          
                                                            
  

  
 


